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First Name - Sue

Last Name - Breeding 

Organization Name - Virginians for Quality Health Care 

Comment - Our family doctor recently said that a Cost Benefit Analysis would have to be done to see if my 
handicapped daughter would be allowed to have a mammogram. My son recently received letter stating his individual 
policy rates would necessarily rise next year due to Obamacare. All over America people who have worked to 
maintain health insurance are being punished, while others are being urged to sign up for free health coverage. IT IS 
NOT FAIR and it is unsustainable.
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